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FIGIJ Training Bursaries 2024 

The International Federation of Pediatric and Adolescent Gynaecology 
(FIGIJ) is pleased to announce the opportunity for Specialist 
Gynaecologists or Paediatricians training in PAG to apply for a number 
of Training Bursaries at recognised international PAG Centres.   

Applications for the 2024 round are welcome and shall be accepted 
betwen June 1st to April 15th, 2024.   Applicants from middle-low income 
countries (according to OECD criteria) will be given priority. 
 
Successful applicants for the 2024 round will be announced by April 30th, 
2024. 

For more information and details of how to apply please contact Gabriele 
Tridenti (Chair of the Bursary Committee) on gabrieletridenti@gmail.com  

Information is also available on the FIGIJ website https://www.figij.org  

 

 
 

 


